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Vivian Alfonso

From: Gina Peebles <gpeebles@alachuacounty.us>
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 10:25 AM
To: Patrice Boyes
Cc: Cameron Heaton; Vivian Alfonso
Subject: Fwd: Archer Audit FY2023
Attachments: 2023 City of Archer.pdf

 
 
 

Gina Peebles, CPRP 

Assistant County Manager - Chief of Staff 
County Manager's Office 
12 SE 1st Street • Gainesville • FL • 32601 
352-337-6279 (office) • 352-538-8265 (mobile) 

  

                     
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail 
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Dallas Lee <dlee@cityofarcher.com> 
Date: December 13, 2024 at 9:13:11 AM EST 
To: Gina Peebles <gpeebles@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Deanna Alltop <dalltop@cityofarcher.com> 
Subject: Archer Audit FY2023 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Gina, 
 
Please see attached Archer’s FY 23 audit report. Information regarding the restricted fund 
balances for WSPP/Infra can be found on pages 16 and 72. 
 
We now are transferring the restricted surtax revenues to a separate bank account to segregate 
them. We do not have a plan at this time for repayment of the misspent funds. The city is 
committed to correcting this issue.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
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Dallas Lee, MPA, CPM, CGFO, SHRM‐CP 
Finance Consultant 
City of Archer 

 


